IBM KINGSTON IBM POUGHKEEPSIE

March 21, 1958

TO: Mr. John Cocke

SUBJECT: Engineering Seminar

This is to confirm our telephone conversation on March 20. I am
happy that you have accepted the invitation to speak on '""Concept
of a Virtual Memory''.

The seminar will be held at Chambers School the Albany Ave,
Extension on April 23, 1958 (4:15 to 5:30 p.m.). There will be
approximately 200 people in attendance.

We will supply the blackboard you requested. Please let us know
if there is any other material you require.

Would you kindly send an abstract of your lecture and a copy of
your biographical sketch. I look forward with pleasure to meeting
you.
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J.J. Hirsch - Coordinator
Engineering Job Training
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